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North Etowah Industrial Park HD Concurrence

Jason Dees <Jason.Dees@tn.gov>
Thu 6/23/2022 2:26 PM

To: wulfenite14@yahoo.com <jmann@geoservicesllc.com>

Cc: April Grippo <April.Grippo@tn.gov>;Jennifer Innes <Jennifer.lnnes@tn.gov>;Jones, Ken M CIV USARMY
CELRN (USA) <Ken.M.Jones@usace.army.mil>;Cali Dobbins <Cali.Dobbins@tn.gov>

Dear Mr. Mann:

The Division of Water Resources (Division) received an amended hydrologic determination report, submitted on
behalf of McMinn County, for the referenced project on June 22, 2022. The Division accepts the determinations
made for the five streams, six wetlands, two wet weather conveyances, and single jurisdictional pond described in
your report.

Any alterations to designated streams or wetlands may only be performed under the coverage of, and
conformance to, a valid Aquatic Resource Alteration Permit (ARAP) issued by the Tennessee Division of Water
Resources. Any alterations to wet weather conveyances must be made in accordance with the requirements of
Tenn. Code Ann. § 69-3-108(q).

Please be aware that hydrologic determinations are advised and governed by Tennessee Department of
Environment and Conservation (TDEC) rules and regulations and therefore only apply to the State’s permitting
process. Water features located onsite may also be considered jurisdictional Waters of the United States;
therefore, alterations to them should only be performed after consultation with the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
(USACE).

| appreciate the opportunity to assess the site prior to site plan finalization. Because natural variation and human
activities can alter hydrologic conditions, the Division reserves the right to reassess the status of these water
features in the future. If you have any questions concerning this email; or need further information, please
contact me at 423-497-6125 or by email at Jason.Dees@tn.gov.

Sincerely,

Jason Dees, QHP
Division of Water Resources
Chattanooga Environmental Field Office

Eﬁvironment &
.Conservation

Jason Dees | Environmental Consultant
Division of Water Resources/Chattanooga Environmental Field Office
1301 Riverfront Parkway, Suite 206
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